Janice Rockwood

From: Timothy Bleasdale <tdbleasdale@wallersmithpalmer.com>

Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 11:14 AM

To: Public Comment **Subject:** Application 21-1276

Attachments: Alyson Letter of Support (00625777xD3DC6).pdf

Dear Commission,

The attached letter of support was sent to my office this morning instead of to your public comment email address. This is just to pass it along to you.

Regards, Tim

Timothy D. Bleasdale, Attorney at Law tdbleasdale@wallersmithpalmer.com

Waller, Smith & Palmer, P.C.

Office: 860-442-0367 | Fax: 860-447-9915 52 Eugene O'Neill Dr. New London, CT 06320

http://wallersmithpalmer.com



PLANNING & ZONING DEPT.
TOWN OF KILLINGLY



Any federal tax advice contained in this communication, including any attachments, is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used by any taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding any tax penalties that may be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code. The information contained in this communication may be confidential, may be an attorney-client communication and as such, legally privileged, and is in all events intended only for the use of the addressee named above. If you are not the intended recipient (or an agent responsible for delivering this communication to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any use, review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. Nothing in this communication is intended to constitute a walver of any privilege or the confidentiality of this message. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail or telephone and delete the original message and any copy of it from your computer system.

With cyber-crimes on the increase, it is important to be ever-vigilant. If you receive an e-mail or any other communication that appears to be generated from Waller Smith & Palmer, PC that contains new, revised or altered bank wire instructions, consider it suspect and call our office at a number you trust. Our bank wire instructions seldom change.

Thank you.

Dear Members of the Planning and Zoning Commission,

My name is Alyson Therrien and I am writing in support of Application #21-1276 to change the zone of 543 Wauregan Road and 19 Lucienne Avenue to the Light Industrial District. Please add this letter to the Commission's record at the public hearing on this application.

I support this application because I believe it would be good for Kiilingly and the neighborhood. This application will help a new business, Melting Point Welding & Fabrication, LLC, relocate to Killingly and this will help revitalize the long vacant building at 543 Wauregan Road. That building has been empty and unused for a long time, so this will be a good thing.

Thank you for considering my comments and I ask that you please grant application #21-1274.

Sincerely,

Alyson Therrien

RECEIVED

DEC 2 0 2021

PLANNING & ZONING DEPT. TOWN OF KILLINGLY

Janice Rockwood

From: Timothy Bleasdale <tdbleasdale@wallersmithpalmer.com>

Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 12:32 PM

To: Public Comment **Subject:** Application 21-1276

Attachments: Raylette Letter of Support (00625814xD3DC6).pdf

Dear Commission,

This is to forward to the Commission a copy of a letter of support for Application 21-1276 that my office received today from Rayette Burkhardt. This is in addition to the letter that I forwarded earlier this morning.

Best regards,

Tim

Timothy D. Bleasdale, Attorney at Law tdbleasdale@wallersmithpalmer.com

Waller, Smith & Palmer, P.C.

Office: 860-442-0367 | Fax: 860-447-9915 52 Eugene O'Neill Dr. New London, CT 06320

http://wallersmithpalmer.com



PLANTING & ZONING DEPT.
TOWN OF KILLINGLY



Any federal tax advice contained in this communication, including any attachments, is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used by any taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding any tax penalties that may be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code. The information contained in this communication may be confidential, may be an attorney-client communication and as such, legally privileged, and is in all events intended only for the use of the addressee named above. If you are not the intended recipient (or an agent responsible for delivering this communication to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any use, review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. Nothing in this communication is intended to constitute a waiver of any privilege or the confidentiality of this message. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail or telephone and delete the original message and any copy of it from your computer system.

With cyber-crimes on the increase, it is important to be ever-vigilant. If you receive an e-mail or any other communication that appears to be generated from Waller Smith & Palmer, PC that contains new, revised or altered bank wire instructions, consider it suspect and call our office at a number you trust. Our bank wire instructions seldom change.

Thank you.

Planning and Zoning Commission, App. #21-1276
ATTN: Ann-Marie L. Aubrey, Director of Planning and Development
Killingly Town Hail
172 Main Street
Killingly, CT 06239

Dear Members of the Planning and Zoning Commission,

My name is Raylette Burkhardt and I work for Plainfield Renewable Energy, and I am writing in support of Application #21-1276 to change the zone of 543 Wauregan Road and 19 Lucienne Avenue to the Light Industrial District. Please add this letter to the Commission's record at the public hearing on this application.

i support this application because I believe it would be good for Killingly and the neighborhood. This application will help a new business, Melting Point Welding & Fabrication, LLC, relocate to Killingly and this will help revitalize the long vacant building at 543 Wauregan Road. That building has been empty and unused for a long time, so this will be a good thing.

Plainfield Renewable Energy has done business with Melting Point Welding & Fabrication, LLC, for many years and have always found them to be professional and courteous.

Thank you for considering my comments and I ask that you please grant application #21-1274.

Sincerely

Raviette Burkhardt

DEC 2 0 2021

FOUND CONNING DEPT.



Melting Point Welding & Fabrication 954 Norwich Rd Plainfield, CT 06374 Member: NORTH AMERICAN STEEL ALLIANCE The Independent Advantage.

RECEIVED
DEC 2 0 2021

PLANNING & ZONING DEPT.
TOWN OF KILLINGLY

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter confirms that the account of Melting Point Welding & Fabrication is in good standing with all balances paid in full through 10.1.2021. They have been a customer of ours since 2011 and an absolute pleasure to work with. I can attest to their professionalism, work ethic, and overall merit.

Please feel to reach out to me directly with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Signature

10.06.2021

Date

Christian Algieri Credit Manager 978.460.2588 calgieri@centralsteelsupply.com



Serving the Steel needs of New England Industry Since 1945!

Central Steel Supply Co., Inc. 85 Ames Street, Marlborough, MA 01752 508.573.5300 800.345.3232

Fax 508.460.2014